
Senator, 
 
A Notice must be given in any court order and should not be overlooked in any 
court judgment for any reason! This needs to be changed in this bill.  
 
We cannot have courts overlooking court rules or laws – which does happen a lot! 
 
I know of clerks ordering a sheriff’s levy without any change in the judicial order 
which cannot be allowed to happen and the person the levy is to be put on must 
have a chance to appear in court to challenge the levy if it is not in line with the 
judicial order! The bank also should be required to notify its account holder. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson 
 


